
 



 



PA – IV EXAM 

On February 3, 2025, Periodic Assessment IV was conducted. 

 

LAB & EQUIPMENTS CHECKING 

 On February 6, 2025, I checked the Science Lab and Mathematics Lab, including their registers and 

equipment, to ensure proper maintenance and accuracy of records. 

 

 

 

 



SAFETY DAY CHECKING 

 On February 7, 2025, I checked the RO drinking water system and fire extinguisher to ensure they were 

in proper working condition and met safety standards. 

TOPPERS & BLOOMERS MEETING 

 Toppers & Bloomers meeting was held to G: X students on every Wednesdays. The meeting aimed to 

appreciate those who have shown significant improvement (Toppers & Bloomers) and also to encourage 

those who are striving towards improvement. During the session, students were motivated and 

instructed about the importance of hard work, achievements, and progress, and strategies for success 

and growth. 

 

 

 



 

EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES 

 Every Friday, we have extracurricular activities such as Silambam, Karate, Skating, and Chess classes, 

which are conducted by experts. 

    



 

G: X HALL TICKET BLESSING & DISTRIBUTION 

 On February 7, 2025, the parents of Grade X students gathered to bless their children and distribute the 

exam hall tickets, wishing them success in their upcoming examinations.  



G: X FAREWELL DAY CELEBRATION 

 On February 7, 2025, the Grade X Farewell Day was conducted. The students, along with the Principal, 

Campus Superior, and teachers, visited the church for a special prayer for their board exams. They also 

visited Kumaramalai Murugan Temple to seek blessings. The farewell function was celebrated with cake 

cutting, sharing of cherished memories, and best wishes for the upcoming board exams. 

  



 

 

 



PA – IV ANSWER SCRIPT CHECKING 

On February 12, 2025, our principal checked the PA-IV answer scripts. 

 

KG’s EXPERIENTIAL LEARNING 



 On February 12, 2025, our teachers organized a visit for KG students to the library and computer 

laboratory. During the visit, the children learned the names of various books and computers, expanding 

their knowledge and curiosity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 On 

February 13, 2025, our KG 



students engaged in experiential learning outdoors, exploring the ground, trees, sky, and many other 

things. 

 

 

STRATEGIC ACTION PLAN MEETING  

 On February 14, 2025, a strategic action plan 

meeting was conducted by the principal, campus 

superior, and teachers. The discussion focused on the 

school's development plans, including various aspects 

related to laboratory improvements, extracurricular 

activities, and other key areas essential for academic 

and institutional growth. 

 

 



 ASSEMBLY ACTIVITY 

On February 14, 2025, a grammar assembly activity was conducted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SPECIAL PRAYER FOR G: X STUDENTS 

 On February 15, 2025, a special prayer and blessing ceremony was held for Grade X students appearing 

for their FIRST board exams. 

OPEN DAY 

On February 15, 2025, PA IV conducted an Open Day where discussions were held regarding academic 

studies, student performance (marks), extracurricular activities, and fee collection. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ADMISSION CANVASS 

 On February 15, 2025, our team conducted a canvassing campaign, visiting students' homes to engage 

with them and their families. The purpose of the visit was to discuss educational opportunities, address 

any concerns, and encourage participation in academic and extracurricular activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On February 18, 2025, our student  gifted a dictionary to our school library on account of her birthday. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CODING CLASS 

We conduct coding classes regularly in our school. 

 

 

 

 



 

KG CLAY MODELLING ACTIVITY 

 

On February 22, 2025, a Kindergarten (KG) activity was conducted for clay modelling. The children created 

various shapes using clay and had a lot of fun. 

 

 

 

 



 ASSEMBLY ACTIVITY 

On February 24, 2025, a school assembly activity was conducted on the theme "Save Trees." During the 

session, the importance of tree conservation was discussed, highlighting the benefits of trees for the 

environment, wildlife, and human well-being. 

  

 

 

 

 

 



DEVELOPMENT WORK 

On February 24, 2025, our Grade 10th students donated 2 ceiling fans to our school campus. They were fixed 

in G:VIII & G:IV classrooms.  

 

On February 28, 2025, banners announcing school admissions were installed at two different locations to 

inform parents and students about the enrolment process. 

 

 

 

 



 

GRAMMAR CAPSULE PHASE – III 

On February 28, 2025, Grammar Capsule Phase III was conducted for students of Grades III to VIII. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


